Mike J. Molina

From: Sarah Schmidt <sarahschmidt@me.com>
Sent: Saturday, January 19, 2019 6:31 AM

To: Kelly King; Mike J. Molina; Keani N. Rawlins
Subject: Appointment of Planning Director, GET-1

To: Maui County Council of Governance, Ethics and Transparency
Re: Michele Chouteau Mclean

I'am writing to express my full support for Michele Chouteau McLean to remain as the Planning Director. She is forward
thinking and a great leader of the planning department, a department in which we need continuity and balance. | firmly
believe that she should be re-appointed due to her depth of knowledge, her dedication to the department and her
strong ethics. Please reappoint Ms McLean as Planning Director.

Regards,
Sarah Schmidt

Sarah Schmidt
DwellingPoint Design
sarahschmidt@mac.com
www.dwellingpoint.com




